


The year 4 classrooms are located in the main 
building near the walk through entrance.  Pick up is 
on the main playground next to the Weylands
entrance. 

Break time is at 10.30am  and 
Lunchtime is not until 12.45pm, so 
remember to bring a healthy snack of 
fresh fruit to accompany your water. 

You are now embarking on an exciting stage of 
your Primary School experience. Your teachers 
have been busy preparing your topics to make it an 
enjoyable year for you. 
In the Autumn term our topic is “Swords and 
Sandals.” We will be looking at the texts and 
stories of “Escape from Pompeii” and “Romulus and 
Remus” to enhance our writing and immerse us 
further into the topic on Ancient Romans. In 
Science, we will look at all animals including 
humans and finding out about the different 
characteristics each animal has that make up our 
animal kingdom. 

In the spring term, our topic is “Wild weather and 
wizards.” We will look at “Twister” and “The Ice 
Palace” to develop our writing and sticky 
knowledge of weather. 

We shall finish off the year by going back in time 
to the fierce Anglo-Saxons and their arch ermines 
The Vikings. Our topic, “Scandalous Scoundrels” 
will be enhanced by the texts of “How to train 
your dragon” and “Beowolf.”. 

You will have some very friendly faces to see 
around Year 4. Miss Dally will be the teacher 
in Kingfisher class, whilst Miss Bridger will be 
teaching in Woodpecker class. If you have any 
questions please feel free to send us an email, 
or arrange a phone call and we will be happy to 
talk to you! 

Mrs. Morrissey is also the KS2 Phase Leader, 
so do stop and talk to her if you have any 
questions wider than the classroom. 

Every child needs a pencil case that will fit into 
your tray under your table. Please can we ask 
that a labelled water bottle is also sent into 
school each day to ensure we are keeping 
hydrated throughout the day. 


